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Important Dates: 

• 11-30-21 to 12-2-

21 Parent Teacher 

Conferences. 

• 12-8-21 Delayed 

Opening for 

Teachers In-

Service 

• 12-6-21 to 12-10-

21 Computer Sci-

ence Week 

• 12-16-21 BOE 

Meeting at Bradley 

Elementary 

School-6:00 

• 12-17-21 S.S. 

TMES Winter 

Concert 

• 12-23-21 Half Day 

• 12-24-21 to 12-31-

21 Winter Recess 

• 1-17-22 Dr. Martin 

Luther King, Jr. 

Day NO 

SCHOOL 

• 1-19-22 Full Day 

In-Service-NO 

SCHOOL for 

STUDENTS  

Captain's Message: Dr. Lauren Jackson 
Dear Thurgood Marshall Community,  

It is with great excitement that I write this letter to 

you as the Principal of Thurgood Marshall Elemen-

tary School. It is truly an honor to be able to ex-

pand my presence in the Thurgood Marshall Fami-

ly. As a former Thurgood teacher, I 

know firsthand what a special  and valued place Thur-

good Marshall Elementary is. For those of you that 

I have not yet had the pleasure of meeting through-

out my years in the school district, it  is a  privilege 

begin working with you for the betterment of your 

child(ren).  

 

I am planning to build a strong foundational relationship with staff,  students and 

families of the Thurgood Marshall Community, along with reacclimating myself 

to the building. I wholeheartedly believe that all students deserve a high-quality 

education in a learning environment that is  nurturing, accepting, and welcoming. This 

only can happen in a school community where the school staff and families work 

with one another for the betterment of each student.  Because of this, there will 

be many involvement opportunities for families to be a part of “the work”.  

 

I am truly excited, honored, and eager to serve the Thurgood Marshall Commu-

nity in the role of Principal. I will be working for and with all  families to ensure 

that all children have equal and equitable opportunities for success,  both in and 

out of the classroom. Please do not hesitate to con-

tact me with any questions, concerns,  or ideas that 

you would like to share. I am looking forward to 

establishing a personal, positive and supportive re-

lationship with each and every family, student, and 

staff member throughout this school year.  

 

Respectfully,  

Dr. Lauren Jackson  
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Action for Healthy Kids -Walk to School Event 
Principal Dr. Lauren Jackson, along with Mayor John Moor, City Council Members, families and 

students, gathered together at the Asbury Park Municipal building to kick off the Action for 

Healthy Kids Walk to School Event.  The initiative is a part of the Mayor’s Wellness Committee, or-

ganized in collaboration with the school district, Alliance for a Healthier Asbury Park, Hackensack 

Meridian Health, and EZ Rides’ Safe Routes to School team. 

By giving kids active and safe routes to schools, walk–to-school programs create a fun and fitness-
promoting part of students’ school day routine. A walk to school program is great for schools to 

promote active transportation for trips of less than one mile.  
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Congratulations Students of  the Month! 
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Ms. Badillo’s 1st Grade Class 

Mrs. Badillo's class is working hard on learning about adjectives and nouns.  We have 
done several fun crafts on both adjectives and nouns.  All our friends are working so 

hard on improving their independent reading and writing skills and I am so proud of  
how well they are all doing.  We always have so much fun with each other when we 

are outside for recess!! 

Ms. Morris's 3rd Grade STEAM Students 3-D Art 
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Preschool Tree Study Room 100 
Room 100 is finishing up their tree study. Throughout the study we 
have learned all about the different seasons, what lives and grows in 
trees, parts of trees and the lifecycle of  trees. In our classroom we 
have been taking care of  many different types of  trees such as a bonsai 
tree, a money tree, and even an avocado tree. We taste tested avocados 
and are in the process of propagating the pits. We measure the circum-
ference of the trunks of the trees on our playground using string and 
measuring tape. Using Sun butter and birdseed we created pinecone 
birdfeeders and hung them on the tree outside of  our classroom to 
feed our neighborhood birds.  When we return next week the children 
will be singing a song about planting trees and we hope to even plant a 
small spruce tree on our playground to take care of  throughout the 

year. 
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The TMES Giving Thanks Luncheons                 
for Staff  and Students! 
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Reminders from Nurse BeBe 

Popsicles with the Principal 
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The TMES Twitter Spotlight 
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2nd Grade’s Standard Based Bulletin Boards 

Mrs. Ferber’s Grade 3 Journeys Reading Class 

The TMES Twitter Spotlight Continued... 
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Governors Awards  
Congratulations Ms. Tierra Hamilton & Ms. Tiffeny Andrews 


